
SUMMER PARISH EVENTS WERE SUCCESS 
IN MANY WAYS 

 The Second Annual Parish Bazaar was a great 
success thanks in no small part to the hard work of 
many of our parishioners. Our extended parish family 
along with many friends from outside the parish not 
only enjoyed the food, entertainment, and games, but 
they witnessed first hand the parish community we are 
all proud of. We are happy to report we made a profit 
of $32,016.89.  We have set a date of June 28th, 29th, & 
30th next year, so mark your calendar to join the fun 
next year. 
 

On August 5th we held our first Car Show on 
the grounds of Holy Redeemer. The success of this 
event was measured in ways we never imagined. Even 
though the early rain kept the turnout down, we had 35 
diehard entries along with car enthusiasts who braved 
the rain. Many of the attendees were unfamiliar with 
our parish. Their enthusiasm about what our novice car 
show committee and our volunteers put together left all 
of them planning to encourage their friends to come 
next year. So we collectively made many new friends. 
Thanks again to all our volunteers who as usual, reflect 
the spirit Corpus Christi Parish is all about. With the 
rain we raised $624.21, but the community we are 
building is priceless. And Monsignor promised it won’t 
rain next year, so we can’t wait. 

 
Congratulations “Green  to Gold”  Winners!!  
Aug 30     Angelo Manganiello      #472          
$50.00 
Aug 31     Mary Ann Schifano         #196         
$50.00 
 
Thank you to everyone for your participation  in our 
“Green to Gold” lottery.  The profit from this fundraiser is 
$10,709.63.     
 

Autumn Treasure Lottery 
Our new lottery started on September 1st.  Beginning 
next week we will post the winners weekly in the bulle-
tin.  Call or stop by the rectory, we still have some tick-
ets left, just might be your lucky number!!!   
 

Catechetical Sunday  
 Next Sunday, September 16th is Catechetical 
Sunday.  There will be no classes on  that day, children 
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pre-K and older are invited to bring their parents, grand-
parents to “Meet the Teachers”.     
 For children attending classes at Immaculate 
Conception,  teachers will be available from 9:15AM to 
10:15AM  in the following locations:  pre-k & K in ICC 
hall on the stage, 1st, 2nd, 3rd, and Confirmation prep in 
the school,  4th grade in ICC hall and 5th grade in ICC 
rectory.   
 At Holy Redeemer, all teachers will be in the 
church hall from 9:45AM to 10:45AM.  Refreshments will 
be served at both sites.     
 If you have not yet registered your child for 
CCD classes, you may do so at that time.  We hope to 
see everyone there!! 
 

Sacrament of Confirmation 
The Sacrament of Confirmation will be celebrated in our 
parish in fall September 2013.  Students  who are cur-
rently in 6th grade and older, and have attended CCD 
classes last year and this year will be eligible to receive 
the Sacrament.  If your child attends a Catholic school 
and will be receiving Confirmation at our parish, you 
must notify the rectory office.   
 

Finance  Committee Meeting 
All members of the finance committee are reminded  
there is a meeting tomorrow, Monday, September 10th at 
6:00PM in ICC rectory.    
 

Altar & Rosary Meeting    
All women of the parish are invited to join us tomor-
row, Monday, September 10th at 7:00PM in ICC hall for 
our first meeting this fall.   
 

CCD Teacher Meeting 
All CCD teachers are asked to attend a meeting on 
Wednesday, September 12 at 6:00PM in ICC rectory.  All 
teachers, aides,  and substitutes are encouraged to attend.    
 

Fundraiser for Eric Meeting  
Friends of the Speicher family will be meeting in ICC 
hall on Wednesday, September 12th at 7:00PM in ICC 
hall.   All are welcome!  

 
Parish Cookbook Planning Meeting 
This small group of volunteers are in  the early planning 
stages of creating a parish cookbook.   A lot of thought, 
talent and work will be put into this project to create a 
product unique to our parish community.  The next 
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"Feed The Hungry, Clothe The Naked, Shelter The Homeless, Love One Another .  . . “ 
Corpus Christi Parish Community welcomes new parishioners who have moved into the parish.  Contact the parish of-

fice at 570-654-2753.  All parishioners are asked to notify the parish office of a change of address or telephone number. 

WACS Annual Book Fair 
Saturday, September 15 from 4-7PM and Sunday 
September 16 from 8AM to 1PM in St. Cecilia’s Par-
ish Center.  All are welcome!!   
 
Vigil Candle at ICC  which will burn this week in 
loving of  memory of  Sam Angelella is donated 
by  Galante Family. 
 
Altar Candles at ICC  which will burn this week 
in loving of  memory of  Anthony & Josephine    
Recine are donated by Daughter, Jeanne. 
 
 

PARISH WEEKLY  COLLECTION    

September 2-3 2012          $6,603.30    

    

Mass Intentions 
Sept 10th thru Sept 16th 

 

Mon   7:30AM  Angelo Alfano & Family 
 by  Grandchildren &  

      Great Grandchildren 

   8:30AM    Mary Ann Daley 
 by Mary Stchura & Joanne Schultz   

Tues   7:30AM    Joseph Kolmansperger 
 by  Wife & Family 

            8:30AM    Patricia Ann Migliori 

by  Dan & Trina Saxon 

Wed    7:30AM   Sam Agolino, Sr 

   by  Daughter, Marie 

            8:30AM   Albert Bartolai 

 by  M/M Paul Niedzwiecki 

Thurs 7:30AM   Josephine Balberchak 

  by  Husband & Family 

            8:30AM   Frances Hindmarch 

 by  Barry & Grace Hosier 

Fri      7:30AM    Frances Cirelli 
 by  Quinton & Marie Stemler 

            8:30AM    Jane Marsola 
 by  Jenni Reno, John Reno & 

          Margaret Dennis 

 

 Sat     4:00PM     Edward & Carmel Redding & 
                                   Grandson, Patrick  

 by  Joan Speziale 

           5:00PM     George & CeeCee Ference 

 By  Carol, George & Holly Ference 

  

Sun     7:30AM    George & Jennie Holby 

 by Family  

            9:00AM    Providence Katarsky 

 by Mary Ann Rome 

           10:30AM  Anthony & Carmella Denisco 
 by Children 

meeting will be held on Monday, September 17th at 7:00PM 
in  ICC rectory.  All are welcome!   

Designer Bingo 
We are planning a “designer bingo” to be held on Sunday, 
November 4th in ICC hall.  Our first meeting will be held 
next Wednesday,  September 19th at 7:00PM in ICC rectory.  
Join us...we need YOUR help to plan this event.   
 

Youth Group 
 Our parish has a very active Youth Group consist-
ing of kids who are dedicated to serving our parish and 
community through various service projects and fundrais-
ers.  These kids enjoy helping at many church functions…. 
our parish bazaar, “Trunk or Treat”,  “Breakfast with 
Santa”, “Brunch with the Bunny”, the “Giving Tree” dur-
ing Advent.  They do caroling at Christmas and a beautiful 
presentation of the “Living Stations” on Good Friday.    
 Some of their social events include board game 
night, fall hayride, snow tubing, and attending local sport-
ing events.   
  All students in 7th grade and older are encouraged 
and welcome to join.   You can sign up next Sunday be-
tween 9:15 and 10:15AM in ICC hall or 9:45 and 10:45AM 
in Holy Redeemer hall.  Or you can download a registra-
tion/permission  form on our website.  The group meets 
the first Sunday of each month from October to May at 
6:00PM in ICC hall.  Hope to see you at our first meeting 
on Sunday, October 7th.   
 

Youth Choir 
All children are welcome to join our Youth Choir.  Direc-
tors, Mary Supey and Mary Ellen Gianuzzi will be starting 
practice in October.  The Youth Choir will be singing at 
Family Masses on various Sundays at ICC and Holy Re-
deemer.  Our first Family Mass this year featuring our 
youth choir will be on Sunday, October 28th at 10:30AM.   
For more info call Mary Supey @ 654-8402. To sign up 
now visit our website www.corpuschristinepa.com. 

 
Courtesy  Announcement 

Pasta Dinner for “ERIC” 
 In June of last year, Eric Speicher was diagnosed 
with Ependymoma, a type of brain tumor.  Immediately, 
Eric underwent  surgery to remove the malignant tumor 
and six weeks of radiation  at Children’s Hospital in Phila-
delphia.  During follow up testing this past March, it was 
discovered the tumor reoccurred.  Currently Eric is receiv-
ing treatment at Sloan Kettering Hospital in New York.   
 Friends of the Speicher family are planning a pasta 
dinner & a huge basket raffle fundraiser which will be held 
here in Immaculate Conception Church hall on Sunday, 
September 23rd...take outs will be available from 3 to 4PM 
and sit down dinner from 3 to 6PM.    Donation is $8.00.  
Proceeds will go to the Speicher family to help defray the 
costs incurred thru medical treatments and travel needs. 
 If you would like to make a donation, make checks 
payable to EJS Fund and mail to  Nancy Answini, 9 Cheryl 
St., Hudson, Pa. 18705. 
 For more information on how you can help call 
237-5999 or 229-7636    

On our website   www.corpuschristinepa.com  
You Can Download:  
       Parish Census  
       CCD registration  
       Youth Choir Membership 
       Youth Group Membership   
You Can View: 
        Ministry Schedule  
        Parish Calendar 


